
Submitter: Lisa Lyon 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose the proposed elimination of mail in ballots for Oregon. Oregon has 

a high voter participation rate due to the facility of use. People don’t need to take time 

off of work, and they have time to research the candidates and issues.  

 

Unless the goal is to reduce voter participation, please vote down this measure to 

provide easy access to our democratic right to cast ballots. 


